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From: Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)
To: donaldfrable@gmail.com
Subject: 1187 Woodbrisge St. - Application for Appeal
Date: Wednesday, January 21, 2015 11:07:00 AM


Mr. Frable –
 
This e-mail serves to confirm that a legislative hearing has been scheduled to address your
Application for Appeal of an Order to Provide Garbage Service at 1187 Woodbridge Street. Per our
conversation this morning, the hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, February 3, 2015 at 11:00 a.m.,
and will take place in Room 330 City Hall, at 15 Kellogg Blvd. W., St. Paul, MN 55102.
 
Please feel free to contact the appeals line with any questions, at (651) 266-8585.
 
Thank you.
 
Katie Foss
Receptionist
City Council Offices
310 City Hall
15 West Kellogg Blvd.
St. Paul, MN 55102-1615
(651) 266-8560
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